
Rheumatic fever posters



Introduction
The following posters have been 
created as a medium for sharing 
knowledge with kāinga. They distill 
some of the key messages that 
kāinga wanted, or needed, to 
hear from other kāinga who have 
also experienced rheumatic fever. 
Through the use of imagery and 
stories, the posters show kāinga that 
they are not alone.

The posters can be shared by young 
people, their families, and other 
stakeholders via social media.












